

July 6, 2017

Dear Leon, Alan, and Randy,

On behalf of the Council on Brain Injury (CoBI) and ReDiscover U, I would like to extend my gratitude to you for instructing the Jazz Sanctuary's Bucket Drumming Class that was held on Wednesday, June 28<sup>th</sup> 2017. You all did an amazing job of educating and interacting with everyone in attendance. They really appeared to enjoy the opportunity to make music together. I definitely enjoyed being part of such an awesome experience. We cannot thank you enough for all the smiles you brought to our faces that night. We look forward to working with you all again in the Fall.

As a reminder, ReDiscoverU is supported by the Council on Brain Injury (CoBI). The Council on Brain Injury (CoBI), based in Paoli, is a non-profit organization dedicated to raising awareness of brain injury and its impact on the lives of both survivors of brain injury and their families. CoBI also supports research, prevention, and outreach efforts in the tri-state region.

We truly appreciate your continued support of ReDiscover U and wish you the best of luck in the future.

Sincerely,

Marlene Rivera, BS, CTRS, CBIS ReDiscover U Coordinator 16 Industrial Blvd, Suite 104

Paoli, PA 19301

ReD<mark>i</mark>scover